
 Class 3 Newsletter – 3.5.19   

 

 
This Week... 

 
We have celebrated Extreme English Week. The children all looked fantastic in their book themed outfits 
yesterday and we really enjoyed seeing them all. Thank you for all the effort that you went to at home. The 
Book Fair gave the children extra motivation to read widely and we raised an amazing £560 which means that 
school is able to choose £280 worth of free books! An excellent effort – thank you for supporting it. On 
Monday afternoon, we welcomed Helen Lewis, who did an excellent workshop on ‘Diary of a Disciple’, a 
biblical take on ‘Diary of a Wimpy Kid’. The children engaged so well with the range of activities, from drama 
to art to a quiz and were praised for their wonderful learning attitude. We have also had book quizzes, learnt 
a poem ‘School Kid Rap’ off by heart, wrote our own version of a well-known story and had story time with 
Miss Cronin and Mrs Lucarelli. We have managed to squeeze in some Maths work on time, some DT with 
levers and pulleys and some athletics in PE. 
 

Useful Information 
 

10.50am @ PNE -  Harold Slater Cup final 
£3 per adult, £1 per child. All welcome to come and 
support our team in this very exciting event. 
 
10th May – Springo Bingo at St. Bernard’s Club @ 6pm 
– All welcome 
 
24th May – school breaks up for half term at 3.15pm 
and re-opens on 10th June 
  
17th June – Fathers’ Day Afternoon Tea – 2.30pm – 
3pm (please send in any pre-wrapped/bought cake 
donations on Friday 14th June and fresh cakes on the 
morning of the 17th- Thank you) 

 

Congratulations! 
 

Congratulations to Mia and her mum and dad, who 
have welcomed a baby boy into their family this 
week. We know that Mia is going to be a wonderful 
big sister and wish the whole family well in their new 
adventure. 

                   
 

 
Special News! 

 
As we have celebrated Extreme English Week, the 

awards this week are given to the Writer of the Week 
and Reader of the Week. Thank you to the P.T.A for 

donating the prizes. 
 

Writer – Yr 3 
Cole 

Reader – Yr 3 
William 

Reader – Year 4 
Evie 

Next Week –  

We will resume our work on explanation texts and be 
planning our own text based on a Teacher Pleaser or a 
Bedroom Tidying Machine! In our Maths work, we shall 
continue with time, looking at time intervals before 
moving on to multiplication facts and statistics. In our 
Science work, the children will begin the topic of Forces 
and will identify forces being applied to different objects in 
and around school. In Geography, the children will be 
exploring the Lake District National Park, looking at 
physical and human features. We will find out more about 
women in the Old Testament during our RE session and 
continue looking at movement in our DT lesson with Miss 
Wilson. 
 


